
UNC-Chapel Hill and OWASA 
Construction Contractor Outreach Luncheon 

 

Tuesday, June 7, 2022 · 11 a.m. to 2 p.m. 
 

The Friday Center · 100 Friday Center Dr · Chapel Hill, NC 
 
 

The UNC-Chapel Hill Facilities Services Office of Construction 
Management and Historically Underutilized Businesses is partnering 

with the Orange Water and Sewer Authority (OWASA) for a joint 
construction contractor outreach event.  

 
Join us for a relaxed luncheon mixer (lunch will be served at noon). 

Our goal is to make and renew connections with minority firms while 
providing networking opportunities for large and small minority and 

nonminority construction firms. Information about upcoming University 
and OWASA projects will also be provided. Following the luncheon, 
OWASA will be offering tours of their facilities to those interested. 

We hope to see you there! 
 

Please RSVP by May 30 at 
go.unc.edu/luncheon 

or scan QR code provided. 
 

 
Contact for University related questions: 
 

Tanya Vogel 
Historically Underutilized Businesses Coordinator 
UNC-Chapel Hill Construction Management 
919-843-1424 or tjvogel@fac.unc.edu   

Contact for OWASA related questions: 
 

Allison Spinelli, P.E. 
Engineering Manager, Capital Projects 
Orange Water and Sewer Authority (OWASA) 
919-537-4229 or aspinelli@owasa.org  
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